
R e v . 6 / 0 8 / e c s   

 SPECIFICATIONS FOR DIGITAL CLASSROOMS 
 
 
  WHAT ELSE IS NEW FOR 2008-2009?   
 

 Schools are requesting information on digital classrooms.  To assist schools with decision-
making and to insure technology is installed to district standards, the technology standards 
web site now has a link to digital classroom information.  The web site includes a 
description of technologies that are part of digital classrooms, installation required and 
factors to consider in choosing digital classroom models.  Directions for attaining 
assistance will also be on the web site. 

 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 

 Check the technology standards web site before ordering.  
http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/techstandards 

 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 

 Installation could be incorrect and equipment may be ordered that may not integrate with 
the rest of the Digital Classroom.  Inconsistency and non-standardization of classrooms 
may occur. 

 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Principal 
 

 Assistant Principal 
 

 Media Specialist 
 

 Technology Liaison Contacts 
 

 District Administrators 
 

 Others as needed 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 This information will be shared and the web site demonstrated at TLC meetings and 
principal meetings.  E-mail follow-up will also be addressed to Principals.   

 
 Support staff will also be available to assist schools in selecting and ordering. 

 
 

CONTACT  

 
Instructional Technology 

Dr. Jeanine Gendron, Director, (754) 321-0475 


